
     

 

Tikokino Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents, Caregivers & Friends,  
 

What a great day Friday was for our annual Cross 
Country with Ongaonga, Sherwood and Argyll with 
the weather playing its part to remain dry until we 
had zipped the gazebos into their bags! Our 
students were fantastic, with everyone giving their 
absolute best, no matter where they were placed in 
the race. We obviously have students who were 
aiming for 1st, and we have students who were 
aiming to complete the course without walking. We 
are equally proud of everyone. After 9 years of 
trying to win the overall top school, we finally won 
the trophy! Well done everyone. A huge thank you 
to all parents who helped on the day either in the 
food stall or out on the course as a Marshall, the 
day cannot run without you! 
 
Our Year 7 & 8 Mathletics competed in the annual 
Hawke’s Bay event Tuesday night up in Hastings 
and can be proud of their achievements. We did 
very well to be around midway in the field, 
competing with some schools with around 200-300 
students! 
 
Good luck to our CHB Interschool Cross Country 
Team who are competing today. I look forward to 
updating you on how they go. 
 
The free tickets which were won to go to the 
Magpie's game on Saturday were put to good use. 
A number of families got there to watch The Bay 
defend the shield against Southland. The kids loved 
the day out and got a chance to get signatures and 
a photo with the shield following the game. 
 
With it being Maori Language Week, children have 
enjoyed refreshing their pepehas. Well done 
everyone for giving it a go. 
 
Practices for Magpie Manner are progressing well, 
but one cannot help but feel, time is really flying by! 
 
We have Three Way Conferences in week 10, 
Tuesday 27th & Wednesday 28th September. 
Please return the booking slips to the office ASAP. 
We really look forward to sharing your child or 
children’s progress with you. 
 
We look forward next Friday, 23rd September. 
 
Regards, 
Hamish. 
 

 

Student of the Week 
Room 1:Dalby for working hard.  

Room 2:Hannah for her excellent literacy skills.  

Room 3: Jay for getting his work done with a 

positive attitude. 
 
 

 
 

    
 

    

 

Tikokino 100% 

- Today, Tomorrow, Together 

Week  7  Term 2.  

  June 
 April ,  2018 

Phone: 06 8565 833 
office@tikokino.school.nz 
Principal: Hamish Natusch 06 8565738 
 
Week 8, Term 3, 12th – 16th September 2022 


